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30/10/2020  17:57:052020/3945/P COMMNT Diarmuid 

O'Hegarty

Dear Sirs

This is a second objection to part of the application and is made on behalf of CRASH, the Combined 

Residents' Associations of South Hampstead.  The first objection submitted on 16 October 2020 raised 

concerns about the excavation of a basement.  

CRASH additionally wishes to raise concerns that the floor level of the proposed new kitchen is elevated 

significantly above the level of the back gardens of neighbouring houses and and has large windows.  The 

application is not designed to protect the privacy of neighbouring properties.  The application contains no 

measures to mitigate the extent to which the proposed new kitchen will overlook neighbouring properties.   

Yours faithfully

Diarmuid O'Hegarty 

Committee Member

CRASH, the Combined Residents' 

Associations of South Hampstead
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